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History: 
In History, we will be learning about the Ancient Egyptians!  We are really excited 

about this unit of work.  The children will learn about who the Ancient Egyptians 

were, what life was like during Ancient Egyptian times, Egyptians Gods and much 

more! 

 
 

Art:  

Our whole school art project of ‘Take One Picture’, with the 
National Gallery, will focus on the Canaletto paining of ‘A 

Regatta on the Grand Canal’.  We will be perfecting our 

painting skills during this project.  
 

Science: 

This half term we will be focusing on ‘plants’. During this unit of 
work, the children will explore factors that effect growth, learn 

about photosynthesis and understand the process of pollination.  
 

Music: 
Our Wednesday music lessons will be based around the song 
‘The Dragon Song’, by Joanna Mangona. We will listen to an 

appraise this song, as well as learn to play it on the glockenspiel. 

In addition to this, we will also have an addition singing lesson 
every Thursday with Mrs Collins.   
 

PSHE:  

This half term, we will continue to work on ‘Relationships’.  In 

this unit, we will explore healthy and unhealthy relationships, 
bullying and friendship and role models.   
 



 

 

 
R.E: 

This term Miss Noble will be teaching R.E.  The topic will be Christianity ‘Why is 

Easter a Spring festival?’.  If you would like further, detailed information about 
these topics, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 

 

 

Computing: 

This half term the children will be learning about desktop publishing. They will 

learn to add content and edit in Microsoft Publishing.  

 

Please follow our school Facebook page and ‘x’ account to keep up to date with photographs 

of the children’s work! We will also be using Seesaw to send positive messages throughout 

the week.  If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to catch a member of the 

Year Three Team – we’ll be more than happy to help. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Year Three 😊 

 

P.E: 
This half term Mr Fox will be working with the children to focus on 
orienteering.  Our P.E day will be a FRIDAY.     
 


